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Winter Preparation 

While winter doesn’t seem 
to be approaching any-
time soon, I want to 
remind students and 
families that if Kalama-
zoo Public Schools 
close for weather, 
Youth Advancement 
Academy closes as 
well.  Watch your local 
news stations for clos-
ings.  

 

Parents We Need 

Your Support! 

We are aware that stu-
dents call home stating 
that they have all of 
their points or their 
work is completed.   

However, until they 
have graduated, there is 
ALWAYS work for them to 
do. Students are only in 
session for 4.5 hours a day.  
Each minute is critical in 
completing work.    

 

Summer Program 
We are working dili-
gently on trying to 
find student place-
ments for our sum-
mer program.  If you 
have any sugges-
tions on location, 
such as small owned 
businesses, for stu-
dent placements, 
please contact Ms. 
Maria or Ms. Wil-
liams.   
 
 
Uniforms 
As temperatures get 
cooler, please re-
member to remind 
students to dress 

accordingly.  Students are 
welcome to wear sweat-
shirts or sweaters that are 
solid color black, white or 
grey that don’t have any 
hoods. There are no excep-
tions.   

“Watch Us Soar” 

Special Dates to Re-

member: 

 Winter Break December 

19th-January 3rd, 2016 

 Classes Resume January 

4th, 2016 

 1st Semester Ends  

January 29, 2016 

 No School Friday, Janu-

ary 29, 2016 for Records 

Day. 
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Y o u t h  A d v a n c e m e n t  A c a d e m y  

Contact Us!!  
If you have any questions 
about what your student is 
working on or if you have 
any questions, feel free to 
contact us.  We love hearing 
from you! 
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December, 2015 

November Perfect Attendance 

LeRonte Jackson 

LeeMari Whitley 

Timothy Nichols 

LaNaya Austin 

 

Congratulations to those  

students for achieving perfect 

attendance! 

Happy Holidays! 
YAA wants to wish every-
one a safe and warm win-
ter break.    We can’t wait 
to welcome you back in 
the new year.  

Student Incentives 
YAA is accepting donations for 
student incentives.  If you would 
like to donate or know any busi-
nesses that would be willing to 
donate, please contact Mrs. Long 
or Ms. Williams.  Such as chips, 
Hardings gift cards, Capri-Suns, 
etc. 

Help us save some trees!!  
Send us your email address so 
we can email you our  
newsletters. 


